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I have just seen an article about the proposed changes that you are considering. 

I am sure you have received many long and detailed objections. 

So I will keep it very simple. 

This is wrong, it is not right for Wales and once again will provide the general 

public more ammunition to lambaste politicians, 

I hope that you will give serious consideration to removing these proposals. 

I myself was a councillor in Nottinghamshire for 32 years but when I moved to 

Wales I did not have the audacity to claim fuel allowance to drive the 220 miles 

back to meetings, which I continued to attend. 

You are pandering to the few. 


